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Highway 19 closes May 7 west of Cannon Falls for bridge work through June 
 

CANNON FALLS, Minn. – Motorists on Highway 19 will be detoured west of Cannon Falls beginning 
Monday, May 7 as rehabilitation work begins on a bridge over Prairie Creek, according to the 
Minnesota Department of Transportation. 
 
The bridge is located on Highway 19 about 3.5 miles west of Highway 52. Crews will replace the 
pavement on the bridge deck, repair the bridge rail and replace guardrail.  
 
The detour route for westbound Highway 19 motorists is Highway 52 north to Dakota County Road 86 
to Highway 56 south to Highway 19. Eastbound motorists will follow the same detour in reverse. 
 
The project is scheduled to be completed on June 29. PCiRoads of St. Michael, Minn., is the prime 
contractor on this $326,637 project. 
 
To learn more about the project and sign up for email updates, go to MnDOT’s project website at 
http://www.dot.state.mn.us/d6/projects/hwy19-bridge-replacement/. 
 
MnDOT urges motorists to always be attentive, drive with caution, slow down in work zones and never 
enter a road blocked with barriers or cones.  
 
For real-time traffic and travel information in Minnesota, visit www.511mn.org or get the free 
smartphone app at Google Play or the App Store. 
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